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Africa Briefing

Challenges and opportunities for the AU mission in Somalia

Brussels, 28 March 2011
14h00 - 16h00

Mr. Henri Boshoff, Head of the Training for Peace Programme at the Institute for
Security Studies (ISS) based in Pretoria will provide a briefing on the African
Union Mission in Somalia (AMISOM) its current operational and political
challenges, an assessment of the latest offensive as well as propose some
suggestions for the way forward.

The Briefing will be hosted at the Egmont Institute and chaired by Mr. Hans
Hoebeke, senior researcher at the Africa Programme.

The event will take place in Brussels on 28t of March in partnership with the
Institute for Security Studies (ISS). Participation is on invitation basis.

Participants are requested to register to Mrs. Sara Wilmet, Project Manager at
the Observatoire de I'Afrique (s.wilmet@egmontinstitute.be). The working
language will be English. Chatham House Rule applies.

Event venue:
Egmont Institute
Rue de Namur, 69
1000 Brussels



